
Pedestrian safety 
near construction
Construction is ramping up on Lambie Dew Drive with tree removals and building 
demolition occurring. To continue to keep the community safe, there have been 
some changes to access between the Royal Prince Alfred Hospital and the Sydney 
University campus. The best access for pedestrians is via Johns Hopkins Drive. 
Pedestrians should avoid walking along Lambie Dew Drive, with access to the 
Susan Wakil Health Building via Lambie Dew Drive now closed.

Minimising construction impacts
The health and safety of staff and the local community is our main priority and we are committed to 
minimising the impact of our works. We endeavour to keep noise, dust and vibration to a minimum. 

Stay up to date on the redevelopment by subscribing to our project updates.  
Visit the project website rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au for more information.  
Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901 with any questions.

Keep safe around construction by following the below.

Follow the signage
A traffic control plan will be in place for all works occurring on the campus. 
Follow all signage to ensure you’re taking the safest and most accessible 
pedestrian paths. Signs will be positioned so that you have time to choose an 
alternative route.

Follow the footpath
Follow the footpath and don’t walk on the road. There will always be a 
pedestrian pathway made available during detours, temporary road closures 
and traffic changes. 

Stay outside of safety barriers
Temporary barriers such as fences and hoarding will be installed around 
all construction sites to maintain a safe distance between the community 
and construction. Always keep clear of these zones and follow all traffic 
management signs. 

Keep your distance
One of the biggest hazards to pedestrians travelling near a construction zone  
on foot is the danger of falling debris, such as nails, tools, construction 
materials, or even scaffolding. Protect yourself by walking as far from 
construction as possible. 

Be aware of uneven surfaces
The re-routing of pedestrian traffic can sometimes include unpaved or uneven 
surfaces. Detours will always take the safest option available, however it is 
suggested to be aware of your surroundings. Visually impaired people should 
take extra precautions through this area to detect changes in the surface they 
are about to encounter.
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